

										9th January, 2023
……………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………….
…………………………………………………………….

Dear Sir/Ma
LETTER OF INVITATION
Trust this letter meets you well. I write to inform you of a just completed digital literacy hub situated GSS Ungwan Boro in Chikun LGA of Kaduna State. The hub was built to be used in executing the Kaduna Digital Literacy Acceleration Project (KADILAP); this project to be executed by PEAK Computer Hub will train 50 teachers and 200 students with relevant digital literacy skills for a period of one month. To this effect, your presence is requested at official launch of the project which is scheduled to take place as follows:
Date: Monday 16th January, 2023
Venue: GSS Ungwan Boro, Sabon Tasha, Kaduna.
Time: 10am prompt
 Thank you as you honour our invitation.
Yours faithfully,


Hyginus Uzobuife
KADILAP Project Manager
